10 DOWNING STREET

THE ME MINISTER
THE PRIME 18 June, 1982.
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Thank you very much for your letter
of 17 June outlining your offer to help
with the rehabilitation and enlargement

of the airport at Port Stanley. Your firm

clearly has past experience which could be

useful.

I note that you have sent copies of your
letter to John Nott, Francis Pym and
Lord Cockfield. I am asking them to let
me have their views on your proposal as

soon as possible.

Sir John Clark




